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Friday 11th May 2018 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)  - The Data 
Protection law is changing and we want to keep you up to date with 
the steps our school is taking. On the 25th May the General Data 
Protection Regulation, known as GDPR, comes into effect. GDPR 
imposes additional obligations on organisations, including schools on 

how pupil data is used and stored.  
We want you to know that we respect the information we hold on our pupils and that we take the security 
of their information very seriously.  Lots of the information we keep on pupils is mandatory through the 
Education Act 1996 e.g date of birth, home address, contact details, assessment data etc.   
We have recently published a new Privacy Notice to give you more information on the data we hold on 
pupils, what we do with that data, who we share that data with and the new rights under GDPR. 
Our updated Privacy Notice is now on our school website under Key Information.  
Alternatively we can send you a hard copy if you contact the school office.  
 

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 
with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       

 

Reception –    Noah O’Brien  
Year 1 –  Katie Thompson    
Year 2 - Kacper Mydlowski       
Year 3-          Charlie Russell          
Year 4 -    Sophia Turner        
Year 5 -    Anael Nkunga       
Year 6-  Kiara Lea Wright  
           

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 6 – New Biscuit Bear visiting you again today   

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

89% 91% 93% 90% 93% 96% 99% 
  

 

Mass –   Year 3 mass on 15th May  mass at 9.15am  
 

 

First Holy Communion  - Our Year 3 children will receive the Sacrament 

of First Holy Communion on Sunday 20th May at 11.30am. 
 

SATs ~ Our Year 6 children have been working very hard preparing for their national tests in Mathematics 
and English which they will take next week. Please hold our young people in prayer and ask for God’s 
blessing on them to help them to do the best that they can.   Breakfast will be provided for the Year 6 
children next week;  Monday – Thursday at 8.30am in the school hall.  The Year 6 children will have a party 
next Thursday afternoon – can the children please bring an item of food or drink for the party.  
 



Nursery places  for September 2018  -  We have a couple of spaces left in our Nursery for this 

coming September. If you know of anyone who would like a place then please ask them to contact us. Our 
Nursery is open to Catholic and Non-Catholic children who are 3 years old by 31st August 2018 

 

Family Hub Open Day - Jardine Crescent, Near Tile Hill Library. 
The Early Hub ( previously called Tile Hill Children’s Centre ) is holding a family open day on 31st May 
2018 from 1pm  - 4pm . There will be lots of activities taking place :  

• Free raffle 
• Face painting / tattoos / Hair braiding 
• Bouncy Castle / Outdoor games 
• Sports activities for young people 
• Refreshments 
• Crafts including biscuit decoration 

And lots more... phone Tel: 024 7678 7801 for more information.  

 
Events for April / May 2018 ~ Here are just some of the events.   
Monday 14th May – Year 6 SATS until Thursday 17th   
Friday 18th May – Reception class to Twycross Zoo  
Sunday 20th May – Year 3 First Holy Communion 11.30am in church  
Monday 21st May – May procession – led by Year 3  - please bring flowers  
Tuesday 22nd May – Y6/ R at mass / Year 3 and 4 to Warwick Arts Centre – One Giant Leap performance  
Thursday 24th May – Reception class assembly / pm Catholic schools football and netball rally at Xcel centre  
Friday 25th May – Break up for half term   
  

Governor Vacancies – We are in the process of recruiting two new Governors for our school.  If you think 
you might be interested in making a really valuable contribution to our school can you let me know . These 
positions are for Foundation Governors so you would need to be a baptised Catholic.  I look forward  to 
hearing from you.  
 

SPORTS DESK : Netball Match on Monday versus Keresley Grange -  / Year 3 /4 Football tournament at 
AT7 Centre on Thursday.  Good Luck team OLA !   
 

Twycross Zoo visit -  Our Reception class visit Twycross Zoo next Friday – 
we hope they have a brilliant time .   
 

May Procession ~ This will take place on Monday  21st May at 9.15am .  

We will start in the school hall and then process over to the church.  Children 

are asked to bring flowers to school on that morning to place at the foot of the new statue  
 

Week commencing 14th May 2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday   No Irish Dancing today     

Tuesday  9.15am  Year 3 at mass   

3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 5 /6 Cricket   

Wednesday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Neenan/ Mr Shale  Astro pitch 
Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

Friday  9am  Celebration assembly   

Have a lovely weekend  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly  
Headteacher  

May is the month of 
Mary our patron saint. 


